
Starting January 1, 2025, the "additional solidarity contribution," regulat-

ed by Article 19 bis of the General Social Security Law (LGSS), will be 

implemented. It will primarily affect employees with salaries exceeding 

the maximum contribution base, which is established annually by the 

State General Budget Law. Its application will be progressive until 2045, 

with a gradual increase in contribution rates. 

 

The measure introduces an extra contribution on the portion of salaries 

exceeding the maximum base, structured into three tiers: 5.5% for the first 

tier (10% of the excess), 6% for the second tier (excess between 10% and 

50%), and 7% for the third tier (excess above 50%).  The  increase  in 

contributions will be distributed between the employer and the employee 

in the same proportion as contributions for common contingencies (83.4% 

for the employer and 16.6% for the employee). In 2025, the rates will be 

0.92% for the first tier, 1% for the second, and 1.17% for the third. 

 

For example, if the maximum contribution base in 2025 increases by 

3.5%, reaching €4,885.72, and a worker earns a monthly salary of €7,500, 

the company would pay an additional monthly contribution of €21.72, and 

the employee €4.32. This would mean an annual additional cost of 

€260.64  for  the  company and a salary deduction of  €51.88  for  the  

employee. 

 

In the long term, when the final rates of 5.5%, 6%, and 7% are applied, 

monthly solidarity contributions could rise to €134.29 for the company 

and €26.73 for the employee, resulting in an annual additional cost of 

€1,611.48 for the company and a salary deduction of  €320.76  for the 

employee. 

 

This new measure will increase the cost of high salaries for companies, 

especially in key sectors such as  technology,  where many employees 

exceed the maximum contribution base.  This could lead to a significant 

economic impact as higher contribution rates are gradually implemented 

over the coming years. 
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The content of this newsletter from ALAE ABOGADOS is 
for general informational purposes only and does not con-
stitute professional advice or investment recommendations. 
Therefore, it should not be used as such. None of the state-
ments or information herein constitutes an offer of prod-
ucts or services. 

This content is not intended to be exhaustive or up to date. 
ALAE ABOGADOS is not responsible for the accuracy, com-
pleteness, merchantability, or fitness for a particular pur-
pose of the information contained in this newsletter. ALAE 
ABOGADOS recommends consulting a professional before 
using any information contained herein. 

ALAE ABOGADOS assumes no responsibility for any ac-
tions, judicial or otherwise, taken in relation to the infor-
mation in this newsletter or for any direct or indirect dam-
ages arising from its use, content, or services. 

Additionally, ALAE ABOGADOS assumes no responsibility 
for links to external websites referenced in this newsletter. 

If you wish to stop receiving information from ALAE ABO-

GADOS, please respond to this message with the phrase 

"Unsubscribe."  
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